
Banner & Witcoff is proud to offer the Donald W. Banner Diversity Scholarship for law
students.  This scholarship is part of Banner & Witcoff’s commitment to fostering the
development of intellectual property lawyers from diverse backgrounds.

Law students who meet the selection criteria and have entered into a JD program at an
ABA-accredited law school in the United States are eligible to apply for the scholarship.
Applicants may not be a current or past employee of Banner & Witcoff, or directly related to
a current employee of Banner & Witcoff.

Application materials are available online.  Applications are due Friday, October 9, 2009.  For
more information about the scholarship, contact Chris Hummel at
chummel@bannerwitcoff.com.

Posted: August 4, 2009

Applications are now being accepted forApplications are now being accepted for
the 2010 Donald W. Banner Diversitythe 2010 Donald W. Banner Diversity
Scholarship for Law StudentsScholarship for Law Students
August 3, 2009

https://bannerwitcoff.com 1

http://bannerwitcoff.com/about/diversity/
mailto:chummel@bannerwitcoff.com

	Applications are now being accepted for the 2010 Donald W. Banner Diversity Scholarship for Law Students

